Khushmeet Kaur

360

Village Ganjo Garhi
Karnal, Haryana 132001
India

Dear Khushmeet,

Congratulations! By making your tuition deposit of $150.00, you have officially reserved a space at Felician
University for the 2022 Fall term. We are excited that you will be joining the Falcon community!

At Felician University, we are dedicated to providing you with a personalized and enriching academic
experience that will expand your horizons and help you reach your full potential. By submitting your enrollment
deposit, you’ve made the first step of your journey to success.

If you have successfully completed any AP, CLEP, or college-level credit, please note that Felician University
will need official transcripts for evaluation. For AP courses to be considered, you must take the corresponding
AP Exam through CollegeBoard and have your exam results sent to the University. If you plan to submit
transcripts or exam results for review, please go to felician.edu/TransferCredit to fill out our evaluation form.

You should receive additional information about next steps as we get closer to the start of the term. Be sure to
check your applicant portal for important updates.

Again, we are very happy that you will be joining the Felician family and we look forward to welcoming you to
campus soon. If there is anything else the Office of Admission can assist you with, please feel free to call us at
(201) 355-1465.

Sincerely,
(oo Bokon—tolhin)
Camille Braker-Balkum
Assistant Vice President of Admissions & Marketing



